
Dear Alaskan, 

 

It is the State Recorder’s Office intent to release images of mortgage documents to 

the Internet on a go forward basis, starting Jan 1, 2018. We are seeking public 

comment now. If you have an opinion regarding the release of these types of 

documents, please email your comments to  chrissi.thurman@alaska.gov  or send 

your comments to the State Recorder’s Office by no later than December 15, 2017. 

Our address is below.  

 

State Recorder’s Office 

550 W. 7th Avenue 

Suite 108 

Anchorage, AK  99501  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 


